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Dear Dr Cristina Fernández Bedoya,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Design and performance testing of the Read Out Boards for CMS-DT chambers" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA

17
Dear Dr Arkadiusz CHLOPIK,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "The instrument for measuring dark current characteristics of straw chambers modules" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
18
Dear Dr Steve Udriot,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Compensation for the settling time and slew rate limitations of the CMS-ECAL Floating Point Preamplifier" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
19
Dear Dr Z.Guzik,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Improvements of the LHCb Readout Supervisor and Other TFC Modules" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
21
Dear Dr Horst Brettel,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Low Voltage Control for the Liquid Argon Hadronic End-Cap Calorimeter of ATLAS" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
22
Dear Dr Manfred Plein,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Subracks (Crates) and Power supplies for LHC Experiments" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
25
Dear Dr I.Ilyushchenko,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Application specific analog semicustom array with complementary bipolar structures, 

intended to implement front-end electronic units" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
26
Dear Dr I.Ilyushchenko,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Scintillation fiber detector of relativistic particles" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
28
Dear Dr Chikara Fukunaga,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Software framework developed for the slice test of the ATLAS end cap muon trigger system" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
30
Dear Dr Juan A. de Agapito,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Data Acquisition and Power Electronic for Cryogenic Instrumentation in LHC under neutron radiation" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
35
Dear Dr J Klereborn,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "FPGA test benches used for Atlas TileCal Digitizer functional irradiation tests." has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
39
Dear Dr Hans Muller,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "TAGnet, a high rate eventbuilder  protocol " has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
46
Dear Dr Gregory Iles,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "The APVE emulator to prevent front-end buffer overflows within the CMS" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
55
Dear Dr Henk Z. Peek,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "The electronic stability of silicon front-end hybrids" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
56
Dear Dr A.Y.Nikiforov,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "SiC Pressure Sensors Radiation Hardness Investigations" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
66
Dear Dr Daniel DZAHINI ,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "A very low offset voltage auto-zero stabilized CMOS operational amplifier" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
71
Dear Dr Shlomit Tarem,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Design, Prototyping and Testing of the Detector Control System for the ATLAS Endcap Muon Trigger" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
73
Dear Dr Jozsef Molnar,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Radiation Tolerance Tests of CMOS Active Pixel Sensors used for the CMS Muon Barrel Alignment" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
75
Dear Dr A. Fenyvesi,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Neutron induced radioactivity of components of integrated circuits operating in intense radiation environments " has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
77
Dear Dr G. M. Grieco,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "Progress in Radiation and Magnetic Field tests of CAEN HV and LV " has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
83
Dear Dr Andy Hocker,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "A Measurement of the Radiation Field in the CDF Tracking Volume" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
84
Dear Dr Manuella Cirilli,
 
On behalf of the Programme Committee, it gives me great pleasure to confirm
that your paper entitled "The trigger for K0 ® p0 p0  decays of the NA48 experiment at CERN" has been accepted for poster presentation at the Eighth Workshop
on Electronics for LHC Experiments to be held in Colmar, France from
Monday 9 September to Friday 13 September 2002.
 
Your poster will be on display from Tuesday 10 September through Thursday
12 September giving the workshop attendees ample time to discuss with you. 
 
One board will be available for your poster.
 
You are welcome to visit our web site:
http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
for: 
 
· Registration (early bird until 1st August);
· Hotel information
· Workshop program (tentative program will be posted on the web site as
soon as possible);
· Instructions for the proceedings (soon available);

. Detailed program of the sessions (soon available);
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Colmar.
 
Yours sincerely,
Catherine ISABELLA
